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March 13, 2020 
Communication #2
 
Dear Parents,
 
I promised that I would keep you updated.  Here are few clarifications and additional information. 
 

1. Our minimal schedule for this Monday and Tuesday will start at 7:45 and end at 11:15 am on both days. Teachers will be receiving training on how to conduct virtual classrooms, IF the school needs to go to distance learning. Lunch will be served.  
2.  No Cases in ASD: Although there are many rumors, as of right now there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the ASD Community. 
3. Please be assured that we are following directions given by Governor Herbert and the State Superintendent. 

In the meantime, we are preparing teachers to provide digital learning as early as next week if needed. 
We are working in partnership with the Utah County Health Department in making decisions.
Parents have the right to choose to keep their own children home. Schools will be flexible with excusing absences (No NC's). Teachers will work with students on assignments and grades.

4.  Contact Information for Service Providers:

See the following for the name and email address for all of our ASD school nurses. They are available to answer questions from parents that have concerns. They are our direct contact with the Utah County Health Department and can help alleviate stress and concerns. 

Cedar Valley High School Nurse:  Micki Oliver - moliver@alpinedistrict.org
801-787-8671 (email is best since she is at multiple schools during the week.)
ASD Supervisor over nurses: Kim Lowe 801-610-8508
Utah County Head Nurse: Suzanne Livingston 801-851-7015

 
 
Courtney
 
Principal CVHS
 
 
Alpine School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Alpine School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: 
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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